Sustainable Schools - Children's Voices heard at Copenhagen

Please visit; www.teachernet.gov.uk/sustainableschools/ for the new Children's Statement on Climate Change.

This quote is taken from the Children's Statement on Climate Change, a document to which 1500 children and young people have contributed following a nationwide survey asking what worries them about climate change. The Secretary of State for Children, Schools and Families  will be handing it to the Prime Minister and the Secretary of State for Energy and Climate Change, as well as sending it to UK delegates of the UN Climate Change Conference in Copenhagen. 

The Statement is a clear call to action for those attending Copenhagen; children and young people are relying on them to seek an ambitious deal at Copenhagen on behalf of their future well-being, prosperity and stability. It reminds us that, above all, climate change is not just a scientific issue: it is about children and young people’s futures.

The website also has information on a new on-line course on sustainability for educators, new national workshops and a Climate Change forum on Heads-Up (a forum for young people to discuss political issues).

For further information on Environmental Education, Outdoor Learning and Learning for Sustainability in Norfolk; www.schools.norfolk.gov.uk/outdoorlearning
or contact;  
susan.falch-lovesey@norfolk.gov.uk
